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Hello, my name is [________________]. I am a constituent of [Inset legislators name] calling
about the safety of Oromo civilians living in Gambella City and in the Wollo Oromia Special
zone of Ethiopia.

As you may be aware, on June 14th, there was a joint operation launched by the OLA and the
GLF against Ethiopian security forces in Gambella City, which lasted four about four hours.  No
civilian casualties were reported during that attack.

However, since that time, I have been hearing reports that Ethiopian security forces inside
Gambella city have been indiscriminately targeting Oromo civilians who live in the area in
retaliation.  I have heard reports of hundreds of Oromos being killed, and am very concerned that
this situation will only continue to escalate, and that all Oromo civilians who live in the area are
now in danger, despite the fact that most have no ties to the OLA or any political movement.  In
addition, this weekend, a video surfaced that shows the extrajudicial killing of 30 Oromo by
Amhara fano in the Wollo special zone of the Amhara region late last year.

Please do what you can to raise awareness to this developing situation.  I fear that countless
Oromo lives are at stake.

This issue is very important to me, and I thank you for your consideration.


